
Fayette County Parks and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 
October 11, 2005 

 
Attendees:  Billy Gunnin, John Feldt, Frank Oakley, Ed Quattlebaum, Fayette County Recreation Commission 
       Anita Godbee, Director, Fayette County Parks and Recreation 
       Lee Hearn, Public Works 
       Tony Parrott, Water Department 
        
Having a quorum, Billy Gunnin, Chairman, called the October 2005 meeting to order 
 
Minutes from the September 13, 2005 Recreation Commission meetings were approved unanimously. 
 
 
Old Business: 

 
• Background Checks 

• The process used by Fayette County Recreation associations was reviewed and no problems were found.  The process 
will continue as is. 

 
• Fireworks in county parks 

• The DNR fireworks code as revised for Fayette County Parks and Recreation use was approved unanimously by the 
Recreation Commission. 

 
• Pathways and green space letter as written by John Feldt was submitted.  Planning and Zoning agrees in principal and would 

like to have the Recreation Commission involved with future efforts. 
   
 
New Business: 
 

• Fayette County transportation plan 
• Lee Hearn reviews the 2003 transportation master plan 
• SPLOST funds building  
• All projects prioritized  

 
• Kenwood Park Update 

• Lee Hearn reviews the county’s participation 
• Clearing and some grading will be performed this winter, weather permitting 

 
 
Association and Town Reports: 
 

• None present 
• Seasons are coming to a close 
• Men’s Open Softball tournament went well.  123 teams participated.  Had teams from Canada and California 
  

 
Miscellaneous 
 

• None 
 
 
With no other business to address, the October 11, 2005 meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Ed Quattlebaum, Secretary 
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